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August 15th, 2022 
 
 
RE:  OCM Price Increase Notice Effective September 15th—Plastic Products Only 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As the summer presses on, OCM has been monitoring various plastic cost indices closely to evaluate the impact 
on our finished plastic products.  The overall cost trend has continued to rise throughout 2022 and material 
increases are finally to the point that we can no longer absorb them.  In keeping with our consistent approach of 
justifiable, targeted price increases, OCM must implement an average price increase on our plastic products of 7% 
effective September 15th, 2022.  Please note that an “average” increase means that some products will go up by 
less than 7% and some may increase by more than 7%, resulting in an average of about 7%.   
 
Below please see two of the indices we track to monitor cost trends and justify this increase in plastic pricing:  
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As always, your OCM regional sales manager or local OCM independent sales representative will be your 
primary contacts for questions and additional information.  OCM will continue to work diligently to keep our 
customers competitive while enhancing our value at the same time.  Again, thank you for your continued support 
of OCM in 2022 and beyond.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Ray Sullivan 
Vice President of Sales and Marketing 
OCM Inc. 


